Reverse Mortgages Letters

- Joint Letter from NCLC and NRMLA to FHA re: Clarifying the HAF Foreclosure Pause for Reverse Mortgage Borrowers, May 17, 2022
- Joint Letter from NCLC and NRMLA to HUD Regarding Reverse Mortgage Foreclosures, Sep. 17, 2021
- Coalition letter to HUD re: Comment to Mortgagee Letter 2021-03 addressing COVID-related deadlines and issues for HECM borrowers and spouses, Feb. 19. 2021
- Group Letter to the FHA addressing COVID-related issues for HECM (reverse mortgage) borrowers and spouses, Oct. 13, 2020
- Memo to HUD re: HECM Reverse Mortgages Non-Borrowing Spouses Experiencing Mortgagee Optional Election (MOE) Problems with RMS, August 22, 2019
- Letter urging HUD to adopt protections for homeowners before allowing any note sales of reverse mortgages, Nov. 18, 2016
- Letter urging Federal Reserve Board to withdraw rescission and Reverse Mortgage Rule, Nov. 16, 2010